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21
st 

October 2021 
Subject: Halloween 

Groups: Nursery, Reception and Year 1 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

on Friday 29
th

 October we will celebrate Halloween. Halloween is a tradition in our school 
and our students look forward to this celebration with great enthusiasm.  

The children will be taking part in several fun activities to celebrate the day. All activities will 
take place in class groups, whether in the classroom or outside, following the Covid Protocol. 
The children will be allowed to come to school in fancy dress based on the day’s theme. 

 

We are sure that we will be surprised by your original ideas! 

Yours sincerely, 

The English School 

mailto:cebat@cebat.com

